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October 24, 2022 

RESS & EMAIL 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Attention: Ms. Nancy Marconi, Registrar 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

Re: EB-2022-0041 – Hydro One Remote Communities Inc. 2023 Cost of Service 
Application – WPLP’s Scope of Intervention 

 
On October 19, 2022, the Board issued Procedural Order No. 1 in the above-noted proceeding 
approving Wataynikaneyap Power LP, by its general partner Wataynikaneyap Power GP Inc. 
(together, “WPLP”) as an intervenor in the proceeding. WPLP is also in receipt of Hydro One 
Remote Communities Inc.’s (“HORCI”) letter dated October 19, 2022 in respect of WPLP’s scope 
of intervention in the proceeding.  

In its letter, HORCI requested to the Board that WPLP’s scope of intervention pertain only to the 
issues that specifically impact WPLP. HORCI further submitted that “[t]he capital and operating 
costs arising from the integration [of HORCI’s distribution system into WPLP’s Transmission 
System], and any related issues from the planned integration, should be limited to costs, work or 
investments impacting WPLP specifically”.  

WPLP does not object in principle to HORCI’s request to the Board in respect of WPLP’s scope of 
intervention, provided that, for clarity, such scope would include any direct or indirect impacts 
on WPLP, including the impact of HORCI’s operations, and the manner in which it carries out 
such operations, on WPLP’s ability to deliver the services that it has committed to providing to 
each of the connecting First Nation Communities and the manner in which WPLP can provide 
such services. In our view, the foregoing is consistent with how HORCI has construed the scope 
of potential impacts in its intervention in WPLP’s rates application (EB-2022-0149).  

An electronic copy of this letter has been submitted using the Board’s Regulatory Electronic 
Submission System. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the number shown above. 
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Yours truly, 

 

Tyson Dyck 

 

 

 
 
 

cc: Ms. Margaret Kenequanash, WPLP 
Mr. Duane Fecteau, WPLP 
Ms. Brianne Paulin, Torys LLP 

 
 


